
 
 
 
 
 

 
All Branch Mail Out #96 
 
Date:   October 30, 2023 

 
TO:    NS/NU Branches    

    NS/NU Executive Council      
    NS/NU Zone Commanders      

NS/NU Past Presidents 
NS/NU Command Staff 

     
From:   Comrade Craig Hood CD 

    Executive Director 
NS/NU Command, RCL   

 
Subject: Update to TD Bank Poppy Donations 

 

Message:   

 
Comrades:  Please see information below from Dominion Command regarding TD Bank 
Poppy Donations: 
 
TD Bank is now accepting Branch Poppy Boxes at their locations. 
 
TD customers are eager to pick up a Poppy and donate to the Legion's Poppy Campaign 
at their local TD Bank. Initially, TD Bank had planned to accept donations through 
point-of-sale transactions and provide those donations to their local Legion Branch.  
 
 
To support this, Dominion Command supplied Poppies in advance for TD Bank to 
distribute to their locations.  
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Due to a delay in implementing the point-of-sale option, TD Bank will now be accepting 
cash donations at their locations this year. 
 
Branches are invited to drop off Poppy Donation boxes at their local TD Bank to collect 
cash donations for their Branch. Branches are not required to provide Poppies, as the 
Banks already have them available. 
 
  
 
If you have questions, please reach out to Dominion Command at  
 
poppycampaign@legion.ca <mailto:poppycampaign@legion.ca> . 
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